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Parent’s Evening 

Next Monday (31st March) and Wednesday (2nd 
April) are Parent’s Evening. 
Thank you to those of you 

who have already booked an 
appointment. There are a cou-

ple of slots available on the 
Wednesday evening if you 
have not yet booked. I look 

forward to being able to catch 
up with all you and sharing 

your child’s successes. 
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For your homework I would like you to make 
sure that you have read your new Little     

Wandle phonics reading book to a grown up at 
home.  

There is also a new Story 
Time With Jesus linked to 

this week’s RE work. 

Our Outdoor Area 

We have been busy working on our outdoor 
this week. Thank you for any plant pots that 

you sent in. We have been busy planting lots of 
different flowers and plants and arranging 

them around the area. We have also invested in 
some more astro turf to add more greenery to 
the area. Miss Hill will be laying this for us in 
the Easter holidays ready for when we return 
for the Pentecost Term. If, as you are working 
on your own gardens, you come across any 

items that you no longer need / want such as 
pots, shrubs plants 
please could you 

maybe consider do-
nating them to us for 

our EYFS garden. 
Thanks 

Star of Star of Star of 
the Weekthe Weekthe Week 

for some beautiful    
observational art 

   Well Done! 

RE 

This week in RE we have been learning about Palm 
Sunday. We looked at what happened on this special 
day. Using a map of Jerusalem from Jesus’s time we 

plotted the journey that Jesus may have taken 
through the city on that Sunday. 

We heard how the people waved palm leaves and 
shouted “Hosana! Hosana!” In class we created our 

own palm leaves with the word ‘hosanna’ written on 
them. Then in our outdoor area we re-enacted Jesus 

travelling through the crowds waving our palm 
leaves. You may have seen our video of this on Class 

Dojo earlier in the 
week. We          

discovered that 
Palm Sunday is the 

start of a very   
special week called 
’Holy Week.’ Next 

week in RE we 
shall be finding out 
about some more of 

the things that      
happened during 

Holy Week. 



Story Time 
With     
Jesus 

28th March 2025 

This week’s Story Time With Jesus links to our RE work in class. We hear 
about Jesus’s triumphant entry into Jerusalem on Palm Sunday, and how 

the people praised Him as He rode by on a donkey. 

 Follow this link for the story:              

 https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=z-
39h0cYqdE&pp=ygUbc2FKZGxlYmFjaHBhbG0gc3VuZGF5 

After watching the video spend some time chatting about 
the story. If you wish you could draw a picture of Jesus 

riding His donkey through Jerusalem.. 

(if the above link doesn’t work when typing please visit our Class Dojo 
page. I shall post a link for this video in my end of week message) 


